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FIELD REPORT 
DATE:    October 25, 2012 

PROJECT:  Independence Park Main Library 

WEATHER CONDITIONS:  Clear - 79° 

SITE CONDITIONS:  Dry 

WORKERS:  +/- 55 

REPORTED BY: Benjamin R. Bradford, The Library Design Collaborative 

 

IN ATTENDANCE: Benjamin R. Bradford, Vic Todd, and George Griffon 

  
OBSERVATIONS: 

1) The Monthly Owner’s Meeting was held today. 
2) The third floor concrete slab pour has been poured. 

3) The motors for the folding partitions have been installed. 

4) The structural steel for Stair 2 has been installed. 

5) I indicated to the contractor to remove the wall between STOR (211) and STOR 

(229) per ASI #049.  The Contractor indicated he would coordinate this work. 

6) I indicated to the Contractor to adjust the header height for Door S307A to 7’-10” 
and build a 2’-0” wall under it.  Door S307A has a height of 5’-10”.  This is to allow 

the door to not interfere with the roofing insulation.  I also indicated for the 

Contractor to verify door E317A has a similar condition.  The Contractor indicated 

he would coordinate this work. 

7) The plumbing stacks are being installed. 

8) The following work is being installed: 

a. Exterior gypsum board sheathing 

b. Metal studs 

c. Fireproofing 

d. Plumbing piping 

e. Mechanical duct  

f. Sprinkler system piping  

g. Electrical conduits and junction boxes 

 
CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE: 

1) The concrete slab pour for the third floor roof is scheduled for Tuesday, November 

6th @ 3am. 

2) Continue the installation of the concrete foundation.   

 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1) Two (2) pages of photographs from the site visit. 
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